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2015

Ango and Asui’s Orphanage did 20 Facials for the Teens.  The Teens had not had 
this before.  When you survive on 15 dollars a month, a facial is not a something you 
have.  It was their first and the teens loved it.  Again the work that Ango and Asui do 

is great.

Special Thanks to Jim Chee Pho, Who donated  the “Nano Gold Face Cleansers”

Facials for the Teens



Water Filters update….
Thank you to the women’s Ministry in Edmonton who donated $500 Dollars for the project.  

We are currently pursuing “Permission” to place our filters on a property of a “French 
Mission Group”.  We are optimistic that they will give us permission. 

Currently, they use this for their water We plan to build this



And now our main and first big 
project for 2015……….



Early Christmas 
Party 2015



Christmas Party for 
the Slum in Stung 

Mean Chey
We were very late on our 
Christmas party last year, but this 
year, we are very “Early”.  This year 
is was made possible through 
“Sandy  Anderson”.  It was through 
Sandy that this Gift giving was 
made possible.  

Sandy came and visited our 
Cambodian Jungle all the way 
from Texas!  He’s also a nice guy 
with a great Sense of Humour!  
Sandy is a Godsend! Sandy Anderson



The Slum in Stung Mean Chey
Phnom Penh

Most of the people who live here have an 
income of about $30 - $40 dollars per month.  
They do without many basic necessities.  
Thanks to Sandy,  and through James (Well of 
Life Foundation), we were able to bring some 
of these items.

 As usual James knows what is needed. He 
put his heart into it as always!



Brand New Toys

First for the kids, we gave 
out BRAND NEW TOYS, 

STUFFED TOYS and Candy.  

Again, this is a luxury that 
they do not usually receive.



But first, Sandy and James spread 
the Good News……..



And Brian Led some 
songs 

And the Dog was happy as well……







And as Usual.  James Pre handed out 
preprinted tickets days before, so 

everything was organized.

With “Tickets in Hand”, away we go….











Christmas 
came 

early this 
year for 

these Kids!



Most of us 
take our 
cooking 
stove for 
granted. 

Most people 
in the slum 
cook their 
food like 

this:



And for the 
Adults…….

We were able to 
Donate/Give the joy 
of a cooking stove 
along with Lunch, 

Desert and the Facial 
cleanser

(Thank You again Jim 
Chee Pho for the 
Facial Cleansers).



And with each 
event in the slum, 

we are getting 
much better at 
organizing and 

lining everyone up!



Christmas 
2015 in 
Stung 
Mean 
Chey







Special thanks to our volunteers

Brain Weller
Dr. Jim Randall

“Ron”



A very “Warm” Holiday Greetings 
from Phnom Penh



Most of all,
Thank you to Sandy 
and James who 
made it happen

We were able to hand 
out 160 toys, 

60 cooking stoves, 
100 Lunches, 
140 snacks, 

and 170 Gold Facial 
cleansers.



Ciao for Now

Darin Wyman


